Robert Miller

From: o Sports Editor <densportsdesk@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 2:17 PM

To: Robert Miller

Subject: tennis courts repairs

Hello, I was wondering if you could give me copies of the contracts between the university and the companies
working on the tennis courts repairs.

Thank you.

Aldo Soto

Sports Editor

The Daily Eastern News
DENsportsdesk@gmail.com




